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A special meeting of the Executive Committee was called on May 14, 2024 by Chairman Coopet.
This meeting was to discuss the adding of Bachelor of Arts in Criminal Justice at the Arkansas State
University in Jonesboro. Chairman Cooper called the meeting to order at 9:05am. The Executive
Committee discussed the adding of the program and confirmed that it was a reasonable cost as well
as it was in demand in the North Central region. After discussion, Chairman Cooper asked that a
motion be made which Mrs. Renee’ Martin made a motion to approve the program and Mr. Garry
Lawrence seconded. All Executive Committee members were present and all approved the adding of
the program,
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